
Photo Opt Out Form 

Naples Central School District is excited to celebrate the learning and accomplishments of Naples students.  ​In 

order to do so, The District frequently posts on social media and the Internet. These posts may include certain 

pieces of student information, including, but not limited to, student names, honors and awards received, 

non-graded student work, student photographs, and video and/or voice recordings. In addition, the District may 

also release this information to local media or publish it in other District-approved publications, at school or 

public functions, and in the school yearbook.  If published, a student’s name or photo will appear with a clear 

school-related purpose with the intent to honor and praise student learning and accomplishments. 

The Federal Family Educational Rights and Privacy Act (FERPA) allows school districts to release certain 

pieces of school “directory information”, including many of those listed above, unless parents choose to 

exercise their right of refusal. 

If you agree to allow NCSD to publish and/or display this information for non-commercial 
purposes, ​no action is required​.  

If you do not grant permission for the District to release this information, please write a brief statement below to 

that effect. ​ Please be sure to clearly  include your student’s first and last name, as well as grade level. 

________________________________________________________________________________ 

________________________________________________________________________________ 

________________________________________________________________________________ 

________________________________________________________________________________ 

________________________________________________________________________________ 

Like us on Facebook: Naples Central School 
Follow us on Twitter: @naplescsd 

Contact person:  Ben Pursell, ​ bpursell@naplescsd.org,​ 585-374-7962

 last update: 7/19/2022
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